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Dear Kate

Attached are documents from the Origins library that were submitted to inquiries across
decades. The article on the children of priests ( a scandal which ABC journalist Suzanne
Smith on behalf of Brendan Watkins is claiming 'whistleblower') was submitted to the
NSW Parliamentary Inquiry into past adoption practices decades ago, and to more recent
inquiries, too. 

Elizabeth Brew on behalf of Origins
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